
Town of 

New Marlborough Board of Assessors 

June 13, 2018 
 

 

Members present: Marsha A. Pshenishny, Chairman, Wendy Miller 

Members not present: Freddy Friedman. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 8:35am 

 

The following items were reviewed, approved and signed: 

 

a. Motor Vehicle and Trailer Excise Abatements: 

i. 2/1/18 – 2/28/18  Levy Year 2018 Two Totaling $135.21 

ii. 6/1/18    Levy Year 2017 Three Totaling $188.34 

iii. 6/1/18 – 6/12/18  Levy Year 2017 Twenty-Eight Totaling 

$2,861.11 

b. Signed Motor Vehicle Warrants: 

i. 2018 Ninety Ninth (Farm Plates)  $1,410.00   5/31/18 

ii. 2018 Third    $19,683.86 5/31/18 

 

 

Wendy Miller was reelected to the Board of Assessors at the Annual Town Election held 

May 14, 2018. The Board now reorganizes with Marsha Pshenishny as Chairman and 

Wendy Miller as Secretary. Freddy Freidman was not present to acknowledge this 

reorganization. 

 

There being no further business to discuss the meeting adjourned at 9:35am. Marsha will 

inform the Board of the next meeting date. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Wendy W. Miller 
 

Wendy W. Miller, Secretary 


